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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICE REVIEW BOARD 

ELECTRONICALLY TRANSFERRED  
 
October 8, 2020 
 
Collin Anderson 
Strategic Planning Coordinator 
Carle Health System 
611 West Park Street  
Urbana IL, 61801 
 
Re: 77 ILAC 1130.570 - Completion of Exemption   
 Exemption#: E-043-20– Community Cancer Center, LLC   
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
On October 7, 2020 we received the notice of completion of the exemption referenced above.  Our 
records will show that the change of ownership was completed on October 1, 2020 the date the 
transaction was closed.  No further action by the exemption holders is required for this project in 
relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act. 
 
If you should have any questions please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate at 
217.782.3516 or Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
Courtney Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 

mailto:Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov
mailto:George.Roate@illinois.gov
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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICE REVIEW BOARD 

ELECTRONICALLY TRANSFERRED  
 
May 8, 2020 
 
Anne M. Murphy, Partner 
Arent Fox LLP   
Attorneys at Law  
The Prudential Tower 
800 Boylston Street, 32nd Floor  
Boston, MA 02199 
 
Re: 77 ILAC 1130.570 - Completion of Exemption   
 Exemption#: E-006-20– Louis A. Weiss Memorial Hospital    
 
Dear Ms. Murphy: 
 
On May 7, 2020 we received the notice of completion of the exemption referenced above.  Our 
records will show that the change of ownership was completed on March 31, 2020 the date the 
transaction was closed.  No further action by the exemption holders is required for this project in 
relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act. 
 
If you should have any questions please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate at 
217.782.3516 or Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
Courtney Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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